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CBI - 2020 
• Funding received for 2019 from Ram Island Conservation Trust 

deemed to be sufficient to carry us through 2020 

• Two new volunteers for 2020 bringing total to 9 
– Chip Stubbs, Caroline VanLeer new in 2020 

– Charlie Dodge, Pete Walton, John Greenman,  Dorothy Hamory, Pam 
Grindle, Ken Miller, Tad VanLeer 

• Same two paid 

• 6/26/2020  - CBI begins 

• 9/7/2020 – CBI complete 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Thanks again to All Volunteers 
We could always use more!!! 



Inspector Coverage 

Paid Inspector = 5-Hour Shift 
Two Volunteer Inspectors =3-Hour Shifts 

June 28 through September 7  
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Inspections per Hour by Day 
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Financial Summary 
2019 
Total 2019 Expenses       $3,709.69 
Advertising                          $199.50  
Giveaways                          $199.80  
Labor                                       $2,781.00  
Supplies                                          $529.39 
  

2020 
Total 2020 expenses        $3,569.31 
Hand sanitizers ,Face Masks        $171.61 
CBI Contractors          $3397.70 
 
Total Grant Spent         $7,279.00 
Grant                                         $8,000.00 
Grant Remaining            $721.00 

We will submit grant request to Ram Island Conservation Trust for 2021 





Interesting Facts 
• Several inspections were made on the same boats on different 

days 
• No large groups this year as last year (Covid 19 Impact?) 

 
• Almost 100% of boaters were friendly and cooperative 

• Most were aware of the invasive plant issue and were appreciative of our 
efforts.  Most were not aware of microorganisms, mussels and fleas issues 

• Although not required, we input all inspections into the Maine 
Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) database 

• We inspected party boats, fishing boats, jet skis, kayaks, 
canoes…even paddle boards! 

• Only 3 boats were from out of state 
 



Summary 

• Our program is mature with well established process 

• We will be providing a summary report to Ram Island 
Conservation after board approval of presentation 

• Special thanks to the volunteers that joined the team on 
the ramp at the fish hatchery 

• Again, Special recognition for the excellent job done by 
our two paid inspectors 

• We could use additional volunteers to help reduce the 
commitment of our current volunteer group 
– Even a 2-3 hour shift once a month would help 

– Contact Charlie or Pete if interested 

 

      


